
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref: CB/sf 
 
18th October 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of the Careers Education Programme here at Campion School, we will be 
holding a Step Into The NHS World of Work day for our Year 9 students on 
Wednesday 5th December between 9.10am and 1.30pm. If you or anyone you know 
works within the NHS in any capacity and is willing to join us to demonstrate the wide 
range of roles available, please do get in touch with myself. My email address is 
c.ball@campion.northants.sch.uk 
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Clare Ball 
CEIAG Co-Ordinator 
Campion School 
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